FORT PLAIN TEACHERS' ASSOCIATION

TOGETHER WE MAKE A DIFFERENCE

Patrick Hanifin, President

Robert Jenks, Vice-President

December 1, 2018

Colleen Cushing, Secretary

Deborah Waner, Treasurer

Patti Jarabek, Negotiations Committee to Elect Jeff Smith for Montgomery County Sheriff 33 Park Street Fonda, NY 12068

Re: Endorsement for Montgomery County Sheriff

Dear Committee,

It is our honor to officially endorse Jeff Smith for his bid for Montgomery County Sheriff. Mr. Smith clearly possesses all of the qualities needed to be the next sheriff of our great county.

We certainly appreciate all of what Mr. Smith has done for our school which includes his commitment to our DARE program and the various trainings he's done with our staff.

Mr. Smith has also been an important asset to our community as he has served our village in many different capacities, including Fire Chief. At the county level Mr. Smith did a fantastic job serving many years as the County Undersheriff and since his retirement has done a phenomenal job serving as Director of Emergency Management.

It's for these reasons and many more that without hesitation we endorse Mr. Smith for his bid for Montgomery County Sheriff. We wish him luck in his campaign.

Sincerely,

Patrick L. Hanifin

President

Fort Plain Teachers Association